
Dates for the Diary 
 

 

‘It’s not really Church though is it?’ 
 
Understanding new congregations alongside traditional Church – with Archdeacon Alan 
Jeans. 
 
27th October, 10.00am-1.00pm 

 
Up until 6 months ago we had many new worshipping communities across the Diocese, 
each offering opportunities for growing new disciples. 
 
This opened a question: how do these New Worshipping Communities relate to our 
traditional congregations, and how can we support and encourage these communities to be 
seen as authentic Christian Churches?  
 
Then of course the wider context dramatically changed, adding another layer to this picture.  
 

 Could this be an opportunity to think afresh about what it looks like to be the Church - 
in your context?  

 What does it look like here, at this time and in this place?  

 What are the key threads that are emerging from these past 6 months that might help 
us as we discern the next step? 

 
Join Alan Jeans for this opportunity to gather on Zoom and explore this crucial area. 
  
Alan is Archdeacon of Sarum, and has extensive experience of engaging with new mission 
initiatives within the Diocese. 
  
If you would like to join, please contact steve.inglis@salisbury.anglican.org to register your 
place. 
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